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May 23,2012

Subject: Authorized lndividuals
Re: FCC lD: PWO273201

To Whom lt May Concern:

Please be advised that l, James W. Wilson, as contact of record in the Grantee Code data
base, have designated Mr. Richard Kline of Wilson Electronics and Mr. Mario de Aranzeta of
Timco Engineering as the persons responsible for the above referenced Wilson Electronics
certificate application.

Any and all acts carried out by Mr. Richard Kline or Mr. Mario de Aranzeta in matters
pertaining to processes required in the FCC approval shall have the same legal authority as
acts and communications by the undersigned. They are authorized to respond to any future
issues or FCC requests regarding this project.

This authorization is limited to the product referenced above.

Please send any query, acknowledgement or response to this letter directly to Wilson
Electronics.

Sincerely,
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Wilson
President


